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Sharmans Cross Junior School 
Striving for Excellence 
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Dates for your diary: 

2015 
 

 

 

 

 

March 

10th – Fit For Life Y3 

11th – 13th Y5 @ York 

11th – Fit for Life Y5 & Y6 

12th – 6GS Outdoor Learning 

12th – PTA Meeting 

12th – Fit for Life Y4 

13th – Comic Relief 

13th – School Bank 

16th – Y4 Performance 

17th -  Y4 Performance 

17th – Fit for Life Y3 

18th – School Council 

18th – 3LS Outdoor Learning 

18th – Fit for Life Y5 & Y6 

18th – Parents Forum 

18th – Governors Strategy 

         Meeting 

19th – 6CH Outdoor Learning 

19th – Fit for Life Y4 

20th – 3ZJ Outdoor Learning 

20th – School Bank 

23rd – 27th Y5 Bikeability  

24th – Parents’ Evening 

26th – Parents’ Evening 

27th – 3EP Outdoor Learning 

27th – School Bank 

27th – TERM ENDS! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SCHOOL NURSE TEAM CONTACT 

NUMBER = 

0121 746 4550 or 

0121 746 4435 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It was lovely to see so many pupils and staff dressed as their favourite book 

characters today!  I greeted many Harry Potters, Winnie the Witch, a variety 

of princesses and Elsa!  Well done to everyone for a super celebration of World 

Book Day. Thank you to Miss Boon for organising the celebration in school. 

 

I must also congratulate the Year 6 indoor athletics team for their sterling 

performance on Monday.  They managed to secure 5th place which is a great 

achievement!  Many thanks also to Mr Butler for organising the event and I 

know he is very proud of the team’s skill and attitude during the competition. 

 

There has been concerned expressed this week regarding the safety of pupils 

in the car park after clubs finish.  In order to ensure the safety of all pupils at 

all times, the car park gates will now remained locked from 15:30 – 17:00.   

Please could parents park on the road and use the pedestrian entrance between 

these times?  Many thanks for your cooperation and support in keeping our 

children safe. 

 

We have awarded, for the first time, the trophies for best class attendance, 

tidiest corridor and tidiest classroom.  The trophies went to: 

 

Best class attendance: 5HS 

 

Tidiest corridor:  Year 5 

 

Tidiest classroom: 4TB 

 

Well done! 

 

Best wishes for a warm and relaxing weekend. 

 

Miss Wilkes 

 

 

 

 

Value for the week beginning 9 March 2015 

 

Value of the week is Supporting 

 

 

 



 

SC KIDS CLUB 

 

Please see below for availability in club fo next week: 

Week beg 9/3/15 

AM sessions; 1 place only Wednesday  and full on Thursday  

PM sessions limited places on Wednesday 

 

Many Thanks 

SC Kids 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

RED NOSE DAY 

 

As you may be aware it is that time of year again, it is Red Nose Day on Friday 13th 

March. The money raised for Red Nose Day is spent by Comic Relief to transform 

the lives of millions of people, both at home in the UK and across Africa. 

Sharmans Cross Junior School will be raising money by holding a “be as bright as 
you can be” day where the children and staff will come in dressed in bright and 

bold colours. We are asking for a minimum donation of £1 (you can donate more if 

you wish) in order to take part in the fundraising. 

 

Many Thanks 

Mr Anwar 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SOLIHULL LIBRARIES 

 
World Book Day- Mini Reading Challenge  
Solihull libraries are running a  mini reading challenge from 5th March – 19th March 

2015, to celebrate World Book Day. You will be entered into a prize draw to win a 

family ticket to see Disney on Ice on 2nd April 2015 at the Genting Arena.  
Call 0121 704 6968 for more details  

 
Miss Boon  

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 

We have recently received a complaint about the quality of the school uniform 

purchased from Early Years. If anyone has any other comments on this subject 

please can we ask you to kindly email the school office at office@sharmans-

cross.solihull.sch.uk and we will then be able to take it forward. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

SEN COFFEE MORNING 

 

On Wednesday 14th April we will host an SEND coffee morning focussing on 

Emotional Health and Wellbeing. This will be attended by Inga Tarkowska from 

MENCAP.  Inga will be available to discuss the new reforms for SEND and the       

effect this may have on children and their families. 

Look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Jane Ferguson 

Dates for your diary: 

2015 
 

 

 

 

April 

13th – TERM BEGINS! 

14TH – SEND Coffee Morning 

15th – School Council 

17th – School Bank 

21st – Y5 Professor McGinty Visit 

21st – Fit for Life Y3 

22nd – School Council 

22nd – Fit for Life – Y5 & Y6 

23rd – Fit for Life Y4 

24th – School Bank 

28th – Fit for Life Y3 

29th – School Council 

29th – Fit for Life Y6 & Y6 

29th – Full Governing Body 

         Meeting 

30th – PTA Meeting (7.30pm) 

30th – Fit for Life Y4 

 

May 

4th – BANK HOLIDAY 

5th – Fit for Life Y3 

6th – Fit for Life Y5 & Y6 

7th – INSET DAY 

8th – School Bank 

8th – PTA Pyjama Movie Night 

11th – 15th – SATs Week 

12th – School Council 

12th – Fit for Life Y3 

13th – Fit for Life Y5 & Y6 

13th – Governors Site & Buildings 

         Meeting 

14th – Fit for Life Y4 

14th – Parents Forum 

15th – School Bank 
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